

GENERAL MANAGER'S OFFICE

BANK OF ZAMBIA P.O. BOX 30080 LUSAKA 10101 TEL: 228888/228903-20 FAX 222808

5 January 1995

C B Circular No. 1/95

TO : ALL COMMERCIAL BANKS

Dear Sirs

SUSPENSION OF PTA UAPTA TRAVELLERS CHEQUES BY THE CENTRAL BANK OF KENYA

This serves to inform you that we have received official notification from the Central Bank of Kenya that they have decided to suspend transactions in PTA UAPTA travellers cheques effective 3rd January, 1995 until further notice. Your customers should be advised against carrying UAPTA travellers cheques when travelling to Kenya.

Yours faithfully

G B MBULO

GENERAL MANAGER